
Dear Helen Haller Families, 

 

We are at the end of the first semester and that means we 

have completed half of the school year and report cards 

are right around the corner. When you receive your report 

card on February 12, please take a moment to find some 

bright spots and ask your student how they got there. It’s 

important to also look at areas for growth and help walk 

your student through what that could look like. For 

example, they may have received a 2 in math. You could talk to them about practicing their math 

facts if they don’t have all of them mastered as that is a part of achievement in math. And help 

them decide when and how to practice the facts. That is just one example and when we as adults 

show interest and support for students it increases their belief and hope in themselves and their 

abilities. 

  

Next week we will send out our 23-24 HHE Measures 

that Matter. This will be a brief summary of some facts 

and data about how we are doing with academic 

performance, attendance, and some other fun facts. 

  

Rebecca Stanton – Principal 
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Our Helen Haller health room is 
requesting donations of new or used 

sweat pants and leggings. Size Medium 
(8-10) specifically. Please bring 

donations right to the office. Thank you 
in advance! 

Health Room 

From the Principal 

NO SCHOOL 
Presidents Day 

19 

Report cards go 
home with students 12 

NO SCHOOL 
Semester Break 

02 

PTA Meeting  
HHE North library 13 



Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, 
sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other desig-
nated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance 
Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 
503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org . 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Mooney 

3rd grade:  Lewis, Miller, Nash & Rayburn —tied with perfect scores! 

4th grade: Caron, Klinger AND Tuttle—tied with perfect scores! 

5th grade: Holt—perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Minard 

3rd grade:  Burr, Oden, Riggs 

4th grade: Merring, Stewart 

5th grade: Castell, Danielson, Forrest, Howard, Maynock, Reno 

1/22/24-1/26/24 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org


The WIDA state testing window opens January 29th-March 22nd, 2024. This is for all students who are 

enrolled in our English Language Learning program. This testing will take place throughout the school 

district and results will be sent home in late Spring. The test usually takes 2-3 sessions to complete, and 

students are excused during this testing time. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Andrea Dietzman the ELL teacher and coordinator at 

adietzman@sequimschools.org 

WIDA testing window 
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The distribution of this material is provided as a community service and the district does not sponsor this event and assumes no responsibility for it. In consideration of the privilege to 

distribute materials, the entity requesting distribution agrees to indemnify and hold the Sequim School District harmless from any cause of action filed in any court of administrative 

tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including costs, attorneys' fees and judgments or awards.  


